
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Bikes and Scooters 
Please can we ask you to remind your child that they should not be on their scooters or bikes whilst they 
are on school grounds. They should get off their bikes and scooters once they come through the main 
gate in the mornings and when collected in the afternoon, the bike or scooter should be pushed through 
the school grounds, through the car park until they reach the pathway outside school. This is for the 
safety of the whole school community whilst on school grounds. We have reminded children of what 
they should be doing. It may be that you as adults collect the bike/scooter before you collect your child 
and do not give them it until off school grounds. We have many people, some with small children, in a 
relatively small space, all going in the same direction. It would not take much for someone to be hit from 
behind. Thank you for helping us with this. 
 
Pegswood Brick Award 
Some of you may have seen information in the villages about 
Pegswood Brick awards. These awards are for individuals or 
groups that have been nominated because of the contribution 
they have made to the community. I am delighted to say that 
someone has been kind enough to nominate school for one of 
these awards and the Parish Council informed us this week. I have thanked the person privately, but it is 
lovely to think that someone has thought that something we have done, as a school, deserves a 
nomination. Thank you. The nomination was in respect to our response during the two national 
lockdowns and our relationship with the community. We are due to be presented with the award next 
week by the Parish Council. 
 
Year 6 Transition Day to Ashington Academy 
This will happen on Thursday 8th July and parents will have received the information last week. Please 
note that children do not come to our school on that day, but must be taken straight to Ashington 
Academy for the correct time. They should wear our school uniform.  
 
Please ensure that all forms that you have received from Ashington Academy are returned to us by 
Wednesday 26th May. Ashington Academy will be collecting them from us. Any form handed to us after 
they have been collected by the Academy, will be returned to you and it will be your responsibility to 
ensure they receive it. 
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